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I am definitely against this bill SB 210. Our current voting system by mail is working 

extremely well. Oregon has one of the highest voting percentages in the country. It's 

easy to vote, safe, and accurate. Although there may be occasional errors in the 

system, the amount of fraud or cheating is vanishingly small. And this system saves 

taxpayer money because it is less expensive to run than supporting physical voting 

booths.There is no significant reason to abandon our current system of voting by 

mail. It ain't broke, so don't fix it.  

 

I think the only rational reason that Senator Smith is pushing this bill is to gain 

political favor with Trump. 


